
 

 

Welcome Back! 

Hello Lindenwood Sophomores,  

 

Welcome Back! Student and Academic Support Services (SASS) is excited to have you all back 

on campus and hope your summer was incredible! This year we really want to focus on what is 

important to you as a sophomore student. I invite you to attend a sophomore council meeting to 

discuss what types of events would be relevant to you. Topics suggested include leadership 

experiences, study abroad opportunities, and major-to-career focus. We really welcome your 

suggestions so the SASS office can provide you with the tools you need to make your remaining 

years at LU meaningful. Please join us on Monday, September 23 in the LARC, room 207 for 

our next meeting.  

 

We look forward to seeing you and planning a fantastic year! 

 

Penny Bryant 

Director, Student and Academic Support Services 

 


